
 

 Calendar Of Events 

Lydia Middleton Elementary  

“The Lydia Letter” 

At Lydia  
Middleton, we are 

KIND to each  
other! 

LM Phone Number 
 

Main Office              812-274-8005 
 

Office hours 7:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

 Lydia Middleton Elementary               Trent Whaley, Principal             September 1st, 2023 

 

 

 The USDA and the State of Indiana are equal opportunity providers and employers. 

Cafeteria Prices 
 

Breakfast is FREE for all 
students! 

 

Lunch is $2.50  

        

                            September  
                   
4                    Labor Day—No school  
5                    Dental Day 
6                    School Picture Day 
11-14               Book Fair 
12                    PTO Meeting—6pm 
13                   Ag Day Field Trip (3rd grade) 
14                    Grandparents’ Night (4:30-6:30 pm) 
  

                    October       
       
5                     eLearning Day—P/T Conferences  
9-13                Fall Break—No School 
18                   Picture Retake Day 
28                   Centennial Celebration (2-4pm) 

 

At Lydia Middleton Elementary, we are safe, responsible and respectful.  

 
At Lydia Middleton, we emphasize being safe, 
responsible and respectful. In addition to our 
SRR goals, we will be focusing each month on a 
“Core Value” that will help students be SAFE, 
RESPONSIBLE and RESPECTFUL.  
 
 
Our Core Value for the month of September is: 
FREINDSHIP.  Friendship is using your words 
and actions to show others you care.  
 



              THE SOUTHWEST EXPRESS                        Lydia Middleton Elementary—”Lydia Letter”  

 

A note from our PTO…. 

Thank you to everyone that sold or purchased 

from our Cookie Dough Fundraiser! You are 

helping to do great things at Lydia Middleton!  

Orders can still be turned in on Wednesday—

September 6th.  

We anticipate the orders being delivered in  

October.  

 

 

 

 

 

Save the Date…. 
 
 

Lydia Middleton is celebrating 100 years!  
We will have a community celebration on  

Saturday, October 28th from 2-4pm.  
Stay tuned for more Centennial fun this fall!  

 
Thank you Madison Made for creating our  

Centennial logo!  
 

A Note from Mr. Whaley 
 

We have had a great start to this school year! Lydia 
Middleton is truly a great place to learn and grow! 

We appreciate the support we have from parents and 
our community. We could not do what we do each 

day without it.  
 

I wanted to give a few friendly reminders:  
 

A.M. Drop Off: Please have your child unbuckled 
and ready to go as soon as you pull up to the curve. 
We want to be as quick and safe as possible. If you 
could also have your child on the right side of your 
vehicle, that would allow for a safe drop off. If you 
need to assist your child in getting out, please park 

in the parking lot, 3rd street or Mill Street.   
 

Lunch: It is MCS policy that we DO NOT allow 
visitors to have lunch with their students. We value 
safety and this is in the best interest of all students.  

 
I hope you have a great Labor Day weekend!  

 
     ~Trent Whaley 

Lydia Middleton PTO 

 

 

 

 

Our PTO does great things for our school!  

The next PTO meeting will be Tuesday,  

September 12th at 6 pm. The meeting will be 

held in the Lydia Middleton Auditorium.  We 

hope to see you there!  


